

Thank you for your support!

Kokanee PTA Executive Board Nomination Form

Kokanee PTA is seeking interested or recommended members for the 2019-2020 Executive Officer Positions. Members of the PTA will be electing officers at the June 11 General PTA Meeting for the following positions: President or Co-Presidents, Vice President or Co-Vice Presidents, Secretary or Co-Secretaries, and Treasurer for the 2019-2020 year beginning July 1, 2019.

Please help us by nominating a qualified and dependable individual that you think will be able to get the job done! Members of these positions will successfully guide and collaborate with our PTA and school. For detailed information about a position, or to be able to vote, join the PTA and go to www.kokaneepta.com. Individuals are welcome (even encouraged!) to recommend themselves.

Please fill out this form as completely as possible and submit it in a sealed envelope labeled "PTA Nominating Committee" via kid mail, to the front office, or via email to vp@kokaneepta.com. Please use the back of the form if you need more space. PLEASE SUBMIT NOMINATIONS BY MAY 31, 2019.

(* - required field)
*Recommendation for the Office of:
*Name:
*Email:
Phone:
Candidate's qualifications for this office:
Candidate's PTA service and experience:
Candidate's community service/other activities:
*Nomination submitted by:
*Email and/or Phone: